From: Roger Lawson <roger.lawson@uvm.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 2:27 PM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Elaine Lawson <elainefullawson5@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Application for affected party status

Lori —

I hereby request affected party status at the May 8th City Council meeting for the rezone for
Pinebrook South PUD. Our 1350 Lucaya Ave home directly abuts the vacant lot.

Thank you!

Roger Lawson  roger.lawson@uvm.edu
1350 Lucaya Avenue
Venice, FL 34285



